
You’re invited to a free training session for non-profit leaders

“The Collaboration Challenge” 
Presenter: Vicki Clark from Memphis, TN.

Wednesday, October 11, 2017 
2:30-4:30 p.m. 

Junior League of Salt Lake City Headquarters
526 East 300 South

The Workshop

The complimentary workshop seeks to challenge community leaders from 
all three sectors – non-profit, business and government – to work together 
and form strategic alliances for the betterment of their organizations and 
the community.

The goal of the workshop is to help participants learn how to establish and 
manage strategic alliances across the three sectors and the importance 
of “leading beyond the walls.” The workshop will focus on four phases of 
effective collaborations; include preparing to meet the challenge, planning 
strategic alliances, developing those alliances, and periodically renewing 
them. 

The workshop is based on work from the Peter Drucker Foundation  and 
Dr. James E. Austin’s The Collaboration Challenge: How Non-Profits and 
Businesses Succeed through Strategic Alliances.

Refreshments will be served.  Seating limited to 75 people.

Training sponsored by:

Our Speaker

Vicki Clark, a nationally recognized 
trainer  has devoted the past 
30 years to building capacity 
in organizations and inspiring 
community and business leaders. A 
noted speaker, facilitator, consultant 
and trainer, she has extensive 
experience in the nonprofit, 
government and private sectors. 

Each year Vicki speaks to 
thousands of community, business 
and government leaders all 
over the United States and in 
England, Russia, Canada and 
Venezuela. Clark is on the training 
and development faculty for the 
Centers for Disease Control, Delta 
Leadership Institute, Association of 
Junior Leagues International, and 
the Servant Leadership Institute. 
She is also a Senior Governance 
Consultant for BoardSource.

Vicki provides facilitation training and 
consultation to organizations such as 
the American Bar Association, Union 
Bank, Dun & Bradstreet, Planned 
Parenthood, American Society of 
Association Executives, Mothers 
Against Drunk Driving, Prevent 
Child Abuse America, Literacy USA, 
United Way of America, Association 
of African American Museums, and 
Ronald McDonald House Charities.

Please R.S.V.P. to Lisa Mietchen: lisa@frcigroup.com by Monday, October 9th


